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Your Pay-Direct Drug Card  
 
 

The Pay-Direct Drug Card is a great feature that is included in your benefit plan.  With the drug card, you 
no longer have to complete a claim form or wait for reimbursement for prescription drugs. 
 

Your Drug Plan 
 
The benefit plan covers prescription drugs up to $10,000 per person, per calendar year for you and your eligible 
dependents. Most prescription drugs are eligible, provided they: 
 

o Require a prescription by law 
o Have been assigned a drug identification number (DIN) 
o Are dispensed by a licensed pharmacy 
o Over the counter drugs are not a benefit 

 
 

** Your plan Excludes all drugs covered by Non-Insured Health Benefits (NIHB) (Status employees or Status 
dependents), therefore pay direct does not work for those prescriptions as NIHB will cover the cost. 
 

Using your Drug Card 
 

• Always carry your drug card with you and present it to the pharmacist when you drop off your 
prescription. If your pharmacist does not accept drug cards then, you will need to pay for the prescription 
yourself and then submit a paper claim with your original receipt or submit online. 

 

• Pay direct drug card works in Saskatchewan only. 
 

• Pay direct drug card can not be used for any top up on drugs over and above NIHB coverage – you will 
need to pay and then submit the receipts to FNISLP or by using the Blue Cross App . 

 

• Pay direct drug card can not be used for compound drug prescriptions - you will need to pay and then 
submit the receipts to FNISLP or by using the Blue Cross App. 

 

If your spouse has a benefit plan with a drug card 
 

• To fill prescriptions, you and your spouse must use your respective plans first. 
 

• If you and your spouse both have dependent coverage, submit claims for dependent children to the plan of 
the parent whose birthday falls first in the year. 

 

• If your spouse also has a benefit plan that includes a drug card, your pharmacy may be able to send claims 
to both plans at the same time. Confirm with your pharmacy if this option is available to you. 
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Protecting your privacy 

 
At First Nations Insurance Services Limited Partnership, protecting your privacy has always been important to us. 
We need to collect, use and disclose personal information to administer your benefits and process your claims. 
When you give us information about you and your family, you can be assured that it is collected, used or disclosed 
only for purposes we have told you about and for which you have given us your consent, or as permitted by law. 
 

Need a temporary card? No problem! 
 
You can simply download a temporary card for yourself or your covered family members from 
https://www.medavie.bluecross.ca/gmp/Page/GMP/Login  (You’ll need to sign in with your Email address and 
password).  *** You will need to Contact our office to order a new card as the temporary cards do not indicate 
the NIHB Exclusion*** 
 

If you leave your job 
 
If you leave your current employer, you will no longer be eligible for coverage. 
 

Got a question? 
 
To get information about your Pay-Direct Drug plan or other eligible plan benefits, call our office at 1-800-667-4712 
or email extended@fnislp.ca  
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